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The Computer Science Department of NAM College Kallikkandy   has organised one day 

webinar workshop on software development. The programme was conducted in association 

with IQAC. 

 

Dr. K K. Muhammed Kutty, Principal, inaugurated the function. Sri. Muhammed Shafi P, Head 

of the department computer science, presided over the function. Dr. Minimol VK, Convenor, 

delivered the welcome speech. The co-ordinator Lt. Shameer A P expresses the vote of thanks. 

All the faculties of UG and PG department of computer science were actively participated the 

function. 

 

Around 200 students from various college under Kannur and Calicut University were 

participated the function. Some teaching faculties are also participated.  

 

Mr. Likhil T, project manager and Mr. Aswin P, project co-ordniator, Riss Technologies, 

Kannur, act as resource persons.  

 

In the workshop introduced various steps involved for developing projects. The workshop 

discussed the life cycle of the software development. Language and topics and other important 

steps involved in the software developed were discussed.  Really the programme was 

interesting and useful to the students. Participants send their feedback.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TWO DAY ONLINE 

FACULTY DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM ON PYTHON 

30-31 OCT 2020 

 

The Computer Science Department of NAM College, Kallikkandy organized a two day 

online Faculty Development Program on Python in association with IQAC. The programme 

was intended to provide hands on training in Python based on the IV semester Computer 

Science syllabus of Kannur University. The programme was inaugurated by Dr. K K 

Muhammed Kutty, Principal. Sri. Muhammed Shafi P, Head of the Department of Computer 

Science Department presided over the function. Dr. Minimol V K and Mr Manikandan, CEO, 

Futuralab, Calicut facilitated the function. Lt. Shameer A.P, the Convenor of the programme 

welcomed the participants and Dr. Haseeb rendered the vote of thanks. The two day FDP 

program was conducted with the technical support of Futuralabs Calicut, Industrial Partner of 



the Department. Mrs Sruthi E Gireeshan, Team leader, Futuralab handled the session on the 

first day and Mrs. Anjali S Nair, Senior Developer, Futuralabs handled the session on the 

second day. Almost all parts of the syllabus were covered in both days. It was a thoroughly 

informative and interactive session. This workshop turned out to be a huge success with 

approximately 80 faculty members from various colleges of Kannur University. E-certificates 

were provided to all participants. 

 

 


